
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/15/2015 4:47:37 PM

Subject: RE: Aiken Standard Follow Up

Why do we think we will hear back from DOE by January 1?
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 4:27 PM

To: Adams, Chaney; Baker, Josh; Pisarik, Holly; Patel, Swati

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: RE: Aiken Standard Follow Up
 
I am fine with it.  I believe Holly had a comment on the first one.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 3:05 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David; Pisarik, Holly; Patel, Swati

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Aiken Standard Follow Up
 
Are you all okay with us responding to the following questions in this way on background?
 
On Background:
 
-If DOE does pay the penalties, where would the money go? How much of that money would go to Aiken County 
and/or SRS?
 
According to the statute (50 USC 2566), all of the money shall be paid “to the State of South Carolina.”
 
-Is there an anticipated time you expect to hear back from DOE?
 
Before January 1, 2016.
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